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DATE: February 1, 2022 
 
TO: All Participating Counties and Community-Based Organizations 
 
FROM: Medi-Cal Health Enrollment Navigators Project (Navigators Project) 
 
SUBJECT: Funding Opportunity to Increase Medicaid and Children’s Health Insurance 
Coverage 
 

 
This Bulletin serves to inform all Health Navigator Project Partners of the direct funding 
opportunity offered by the Centers of Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) on January 
27, 2022. CMS is proposing to directly award up to $1.5M in funds, for a maximum of 36 
entities. This funding intends to connect more eligible children, parents, and pregnant 
individuals to health care coverage through Medicaid and The Children’s Health Insurance 
Program (CHIP). 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is passing along this information to those 
who are interested in applying for this grant directly.  
 
For more information regarding this grant opportunity, please refer to the CMS 
Announcement or Grant Notice. For any inquiries, please contact Naomi Shin: 
naomi@wynnehealth.com or Alyssa Llamas: alyssa@wynnehealth.com from the Wynne 
Health Group.  
 
 

https://www.cms.gov/newsroom/press-releases/cms-commits-over-49-million-reduce-uninsured-rate-among-children-and-boost-medicaid-enrollment-among
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=337485
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